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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/01/2021  13:29:212021/0206/T OBJ Henry Freeman Two previous applications to cut this tree down were refused in 2019 and 2020, and this tree is already 

protected a TPO (please see 2020/0915/T). The applicant is fully aware that this tree has a TPO, and he has 

provided incorrect information in Section 4 in his application form.

The boundary garden wall between 58 Eton Avenue and 10 Adamson Rd is due to be replaced, and there are 

ongoing discussions as to what replacement is most suitable. There is no need to cut down this tree, and a 

replacement wall or fence can be built without having to fell this tree. 

The tree is clearly visible by the public from Crossfield Road, Eton Avenue, and from outside the Hampstead 

Theatre. In 2020, we had an independent tree surgeon look at this tree, and he confirmed that there are no 

signs of decay, and that this tree is not dangerous. This tree is 130 years old, and it is a vital part of the 

character of the conservation area we live in. Protecting mature trees like this one is a key part of Camden's 

policy to protect our local environment and to reduce our carbon footprint.

26/01/2021  15:36:512021/0206/T OBJ Faye Gordon I object to this tree being felled. In an era of climate crisis we should be planting trees not felling them, it's 

outrageous that camden council are even considering this application at all. I work in Waltham forest for a 

community food growing organisation and this borough is miles ahead of Camden in terms of its actions to 

support positive actions towards climate change. I can put this out into a lot of networks and people would be 

really shocked! 

The wall can move, but it would take years to regrow and establish the eco system supported by this one tree! 

Please reconsider this application.
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